
 

July 16, 2021 

IINO Kaiun Kaisha, Ltd. 

 

Announcement of Relocation of IINO UK LTD.  

 

We are pleased to announce that IINO UK LTD., our subsidiary in the United Kingdom, 

will relocate their head office on July 19, 2021 as follows;  

 

１. Name: 

IINO UK LTD. （Established in 2004. IINO’s 100% subsidiary in the United 

Kingdom） 

 

２. New location:  

6th floor, 125 Old Broad Street, London, EC2N 1AR, United Kingdom 

（Previous address:  Level 17 Dashwood House 69 Old Broad Street London EC2M 

1QS, United Kingdom） 

 

３. Phone:  

+44-(0)20-3968-5320 

 

４. Reasons for relocation: 

・ As part of efforts to “further promote global business” and “initiate sustainability,” 

which are priority strengthening measures defined in our mid-term management 

plan “Be Unique and Innovative. : The Next Stage - Towards 2030,” IINO is to put 

into service 2 Very Large Gas Carriers (VLGCs) from 2022 to 2023 for our European 

customers with environmentally-friendly liquefied petroleum gas (LPG) fueled 

engines, which will contribute to the reduction in green house gas (GHG) and sulphur 

oxides (SOx) emissions. This relocation is to meet the increasing number of 

expatriates in the office so as to reinforce a close relationship with sustainability-

conscious European customers, to secure environmentally-friendly new businesses, 

and also to strengthen information gathering and marketing in environmentally 

advanced Europe. 

・ The new office building we selected has a high environmental performance, taking 

the low-carbon society and the time of COVID-19 into account. 

  

 



 

Contact: 

  Stakeholder Relations Department   Phone ＋81-3-6273-3069 

   Inquiry Form  https://www.iino.co.jp/kaiun/english/contact/form.php 

                                                                           End 

https://www.iino.co.jp/kaiun/english/contact/form.php

